
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday November 3, 2021 

“A” Day 

 
AHS is hosting an Anti-Bullying Video Competition! Individuals and groups are encouraged to create 
a 30-60 second video focused on themes of anti-bullying, positive choices, peer-to-peer respect, and 
empathy. Videos submissions are due to Mr. Kurth by Friday November 12th, and top prizes include a 
Pizza Party, 1 month free student parking, and treats from Wally Grounds and Hawk’s Nest!  
 
 
Pre-Audition workshops are being held TODAY to learn the music for Les Miserables 
auditions.  Location is the NC choir room from 3:15-4:30. Workshops are not mandatory but highly 
suggested.  Auditions are open to ALL students! Auditions are Nov 9, 10 and 12 at 6:00pm (You 
need to sign up for an audition date/time slot For more information, go to the Arrowhead Drama 
website or contact Mrs. Markano. 
 
 
Join Arrowhead’s Chess Club! The first meeting will be held TOMORROW from 2:45 to 3:45 at North 

Campus Room 201. For questions contact Mrs. Passler. We hope to see you there! 

 

Arrowhead GSA's next meeting will be next Tuesday, November 9 from 2:45-3:30 in Lab B at North 

Campus. All students are welcome. We hope to see you there! 

 
 
Student Senate will be sponsoring a Food Drive starting next week Monday, November 8th through 
Friday, November 19th.  We will be donating to the Hartland Food Pantry and the North 
Lake Food Pantry, which are both in high need this year! Food will be collected in every 3rd hour 
classroom. The two classes at each campus that collect the most food will receive a doughnut party! 

 
 
 
The next Math Meet is Tuesday November 16th at Arrowhead.  Please sign up with your Math 
teacher or Ms. Ley in room 127 at North Campus.  Sign up will end Friday November 12th at 2:45 
pm.  Teams will be posted in room 127 at North on the day of the meet.  You will need to be in your 
assigned classroom by 3:45 pm on November 16th with a calculator (not nSpire CAS) and a pencil. 
 
 
 
 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 


